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The Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of Ukraine 
(hereinafter – the Ministry) presents its compliments to the Ministry of Environment, 
Water and Forests of Romania and has the honor to inform the following.

The Ministry would like to inform the Ministry of Environment, Water and 
Forests of Romania that the Ukraine is conducting a strategic environmental 
assessment for the Danube River Basin Management Plan (2025-2030) (RBMP).

The RBMP is a national-level state planning document that defines the main 
environmental objectives for surface water, groundwater and areas (territories) to be 
protected and a set of measures to achieve them. 

To date, the international approach to the implementation of RBMP has been 
characterized by transparent approach in the context of informing potentially affected 
Parties, despite the demonstration of no impact on people and the environment.

The RBMP information does not identify the possibility of a significant impact 
on the territory of neighboring countries.

As no significant adverse transboundary impacts have been identified, 
information on the RBMP and the report on strategic environmental assessment is 
being provided to you by the Ukraine Party for information purposes only, while 
maintaining the transparency of the strategic environmental assessment procedure.

If the Romania Party will participate in the transboundary consultations, as 
stipulated in Article 10 of Protocol on Strategic Environmental Assessment to the 
ESPOO Convention, please inform the Ministry before 6 April 2024.
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Should you have any questions or information, please, contact 
shymkus.m@mepr.gov.ua and olegka@mepr.gov.ua.

This letter is accompanied by the RBMP and the report on strategic environmental 
assessment in English.

The Ministry avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of 
Environment, Water and Forests of Romania the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 

Olena KRAMARENKO
Deputy Minister

mailto:shymkus.m@mepr.gov.ua
mailto:olegka@mepr.gov.ua

